Dear Comrade,

| want to thank you again for being your District's Women Veteran
Representative. It is my goal to keep you informed of our progress in
planning the 2020 Retreat, so that you can share this information with
your District Post and Auxiliary members.

As a reminder, the retreat is scheduled for: MARCH 27, 28, 29, 2020
and will be in State College, PA. Registration forms were mailed to each
District and are also available on the Department website.

We have a very ambitious agenda planned and are hoping for an increas
in attendance over last year. 2018 had 85 women present, 2019 had 100
women veterans present and our goal is at least 120 attendees for 2020.
As of 28 October 2019, we have 40 women veterans registered to atten:
which puts us on target to reach our goal.

Please encourage all woman veterans to sign up for the event.

This event is funded solely through donations, and with 120 women
projected at $225.00 in expenses for each attendee, you can see why
fundraising is so critical. If you have questions or concerns, please contac
me. Thank you.

Amy MacKenzie, VFW Dept. of PA Women Veterans Chairperson
717.575.3982



